
Hello from Steel Valley Middle School.  Here are the announcements for the week of 
September 27th.   
 
There will be a district wide early release for all students on Tuesday, September 29th.  Middle 
school students will be released from remote instruction at 12:47 pm.  Wednesday will be a 
remote planning day and instruction will resume on Thursday, October 1st. 
 
Also, parents if you would like to receive notifications from the middle school please sign up for 
a sapphire account.  The link can be found on the district website under the green sapphire tab.  
Additionally, if you would like to receive Google Classroom notifications ensure that you have 
an email account listed with the Middle School office.  
 
Please remember to have your child submit the daily attendance form every day.   
 
The Strong Women Strong Girls program will be accepting sign ups this week for fifth grade 
girls, please contact Mrs. Lyon at blyons@steelvalleysd.org for more information.   
 
Finally, for students needing additional assistance with assignments or work, evening office 
hours are available until this Friday.  Grades 5/6 have office hours for Math, ELA, Science, and 
Social Studies and Grades 7/8 have office hours available for Science and ELA.  The Zoom links 
can be found in Middle School Office Google Classroom.   
 
That concludes this weekly announcement have a great evening.   


